
 
 
 

Dear Student Branch Coordinator, 

Warm Greetings from CSI Coimbatore Chapter, 

                 It is our pleasure to invite you for a SBC meeting organized for all Student 
Branches which come under CSI Coimbatore Chapter. The main purpose of the meeting is 
to bring out good practices which are implemented in some colleges. These goods 
practices may be followed in other colleges in future. So, the SBCs are informed to 
present various activities conducted/planned for this academic year (2018-19). CSI 
Coimbatore chapter is also planning for a common portal to post events/competitions 
organized by colleges. Since this event is being planned exclusively to discuss activities of 
student branches, SBCs are requested to attend the meeting positively with two student 
representatives. Please also make it convenient to attend the technical lecture following 
the SBC meeting. 

 
Date  :  26th September 2018 Wednesday  

Time :   4.15  pm  

Venue  :   CSI Hall, Opp. KG Theatre, Vyshnav Complex, 3rd floor,  
  95A, Racecourse Road, Coimbatore 641035.  
High Tea  : 4. pm  

 

Warm regards, 

Computer Society of India 
95A, Vyshnav Complex, 3rd floor 
Racecourse Road, Coimbatore 641035 
Ph. 0422 2200695, Mobile 9489831307 
www.csi-cbe.org 

 


